
January 17, 1984 

Dr. Lynn Steen 
st. Olaf College 
Northfield, Minnesota 

Dear Professor Steen: 

55057 

I'm thrilled that you accepted the Rocky Mountain 
Section's invitation to be our featured speaker at 
our spring meeting April 27, 28, at the Air Force 
Academy. 

I'm sure you'll do well as our banquet speaker. All 
we've ever requested, is that the banquet address be 
more general and not as mathematical as some spouses 
will be attending the banquet. 

We'll be in contact as more of our plans are 
formulated. Thanks again for your gracious acceptance. 

Sincerely, 

Carl M. Kerns 
Professor of Mathematics 
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